
NOTE OF WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION FROM AGENDA 
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – 16TH MARCH 2021 
 

 
 
App. No. 20 01515 FUL – 197 London Road, Black Notley 
 
Following consultation with the applicant, the above-mentioned application has been 
withdrawn from the Agenda and it will not be considered by the Planning Committee 
on 16th March 2021. 
 
The application will be presented to a future meeting of the Committee. 
 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Governance and Members Team by E-
Mail at governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 
 
16th March 2021 

 


